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ADNI-China is working on the annual report now and will have all 
information by early May. 
The full report may be presented in the AAIC meeting, and then will 
submitted to ADNI. 
Our major focus of 2017 is to build solid foundation for the 
association. The really milestone work for us is that we finally got 
our government approved the only AD journal in China. 
 
Dr. Chuanhai Cao will explain it you and answer any questions 
during the conference call and will submit a summary to ADNI-
China. 
We need your help and strong support. Please provide your 
comments and suggestion to us. 
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Coming Event 
 
International Conference on  Alzheimer’s disease  
Beijing China May 19-20, 2018 
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